
HCARES Meeting Notes 01/06/2007 
1. The meeting was held at the EMA building in Noblesville and started at 10:12 

AM by Steve Quear, WA9FTT. 
2. Eric Eilers, K9ZX, presented the treasurer’s report.  We now have $1158.15 with 

a few outstanding items.  Last year we took in about $ 174 in dues.  He presented 
the proposed budget for 2007.  It was suggested that we send out an e-mail to 
collect dues.  We could send it to the distribution list.  The club approved the 
budget for 2007. 

3. Budget 2007 
Postage 10.00 
Indiana Repeater Council 8.00 
Indiana Secretary of State 20.00 
QSL.net 50.00 
ARRL 50.00 
Field Day 125.00 
Miscellaneous 35.00 
IRCC Dues 10.00 
Club Prizes 25.00 
TOTAL 333.00 

 
4. Membership committee report suggested substantial investment.  The club 

discussed the mailings to the county.  We may have to revise the postage line item 
in the budget. We reviewed potential letter to be sent out trying to recruit new 
members. The next meeting we will decide on the course of action and what the 
total cost of reproducing the letter and mailing costs. 

5. The VE committee will meet sometime soon to setup the schedule for 2007. 
6. The Sam Costa Run will be Saturday 3/24/2006 at 9:00 Am.  It will be at the 

Northview Christian Life Church where it was last year. 
7. Weather spotter training will be on the first Saturday in March (March 3rd). The 

location will be set later. 
8. The new club call sign N9EOC is now official.  We went back and got our old 

call sign as a second club call sign (KB9FBJ). 
9. The Larry Fawbush award was awarded to Jerry Hill, W9CZW for 2006. 
10. The IRLP node is getting closer to getting it back on line.   
11. The meeting was adjourned at 11:21 AM 
12. Paul Dobosz, K8PD, presented a talk on CDMA Cellular Communications. 

 
 
Submitted by: 
Ron Sans – WA4EZF 


